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Budget Estimates secretariat  
Upper House Committees | Legislative Council 
Parliament of New South Wales 
Macquarie Street  
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 

BudgetEstimates@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Portfolio Committee No. 5 

We note questions 1 – 7 of the supplementary questions from the recent Budget 
Estimates hearing. In compiling information to provide a response it’s become 
apparent the Commissioner inadvertently indicated during the hearing that Constable 
Keneally had been suspended.  

The Commissioner wishes to formally correct the record and acknowledge Constable 
Keneally was never suspended from the NSW Police Force. 

Your sincerely, 

 
Executive Director 
Office of the Commissioner 
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